
5-7-24 Board Notes for Election Committee

At the last committee meeting we fine tuned our timeline to make sure we will 

get everything done in a timely manner. 

We decided to make each ballot one third of a piece of paper.  If a person 

owns 3 lots then they will get 3 ballots - one for each lot.  It will save on paper 

and possibly postage.  It will also make the counting easier and provide added 

confidentiality.

We are now starting to contact members, 

• Giving them information about the annual meeting and the election

• Making sure we have their correct address to mail them their ballot

• Asking if they would like to run for a position on the board

• If so, bios need to be emailed to rlcaannualmeeting@gmail.com by 

June 1st 

• Remind them to come to the meeting and vote or send in their ballot. 

We hope to be sending out the ballots on July 1st. 
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